Dear pupils,

thank you kindly for reaching back to our school!
Your description of the Ursuline School in Olomouc makes us realize and appreciate
how similar we all are in the values we follow and the educational work we do.

Our school is a small school situated in the center of Varazdin, a town in the North of
Croatia. The building itself is right next to the Ursuline convent and church which is
also a great predisposition for fostering the Catholic values and the legacy of St.
Angela Merici.

We are quite a new school, but this year we are proudly celebrating our

10 anniversary. Currently, we educate 214 pupils which are divided into two levels:
the lower (age 7-10) and higher (age 11-14) primary level. English is also a
compulsory second language, and it is taught from the first grade.

Erasmus+ programme sounds like a great opportunity to connect, learn from, and
share examples of good practice as well as the values we all cherish and promote as
Ursuline schools. Learning about the cultural similarities and differences of our
countries, the traditions and the heritage would be just an additional benefit for both
our staff and the students. We appreciate your cause and would gladly contribute to
it!

We would like to know what the next steps at this point are.

We are also looking forward to the upcoming cooperation and getting to know fellow
Ursuline schools better!

Kind regards!

Monika Telebar; English teacher
s. Damjana Mihaela Barbari¢, school principal
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